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lackenzie Vaiﬁey Environmental Impact Review Board

Myra Robertson

Environmental Assessment Coordinator
Canadian Wildlife Service
Environment Canada

Suite 301, 5204-50™ Avenue
Yellowknife, NT XI1A 1E2

By email and regular mail
March 3, 2008
Dear Ms. Robertson:

RE: Notification pursuant to the requirements of subsection 79(1) of the Species at Risk Act

(SARA).

Please be advised that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, as the
authority responsible to conduct an environmental assessment for Dezé Energy Corporation’s
Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project (our file: EAQ708-007), has determined this proposed
project is taking place in an area that is in the potential range of Eskimo Curlew, Whooping Crane
and Peregrine Falcon (Tundra and Anatum subspecies); all of which are listed species under
SARA. “

The proposed project is subject to an environmental assessment under the Mackenzie Valley
Resource Management Act. Additional information about the environmental assessment is

available through on our website:

http://'www.mveirb.nt.cafregistry/project.php?oroject id=68

If you have any questions please feel free to call me regarding this environmental assessment at 867-920-
4464.

Yours truly,

Patrick Duxbury
Environmental Assessment Officer
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